Citizens take advantage of hazardous waste removal
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While not as many participated as in other years, a good number of Imperial area citizens took
advantage of a free household hazardous waste pick-up on Saturday, April 27. City Public
Works Supt. Pat Davison, in front left, said most residents dropped off paints, lawn chemicals
and used oil in the annual spring removal. Davison assists Ben Villarreal, right, in handing up
paint cans to hazardous waste removal professionals from Red Willow County, which has
received state grant funds in the past for such removals. Imperial was just one site for the
pick-up last month. (Republican photo)




